COPY
LifYb's BEGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, I onden, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

23rd July, 1962,
Your Ref: ENGHG/FM

¢ Dear Sirs,

Motorship "BRITISH TRIUMPH"

Reverting to your letter of the 12th and my reply
of the 19th April last the report of the survey held
at Port Said on the 4th July has now received the con-
gideration of the Committee, and in view of the satisfactory
nature of this report postponement of the Special Survey
until December, 1962 has been approved.
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;‘AA Yours faithfully,

Deputy ' Clerk to—the

Classification Committee.
The BP Tanker Co.,, Ltd., e :
Britannic House, | IOV S RE
Pinsbury Circus, v st Bl
LONDON, E,C.24
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